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Trinity News
Spring - Friday 6th March 2015.
Message from the Headteacher.

Today you should receive your child’s report. If you remember, the Parent Forum have worked really hard with Mrs Gardiner to produce a more useful mid-point format for the teaching staff to complete. The children have completed their views for you to look at in conjunction with those of the teacher. We would like your responses back to school by Thursday 12th March.
Next week our book fair arrives, it will be open on Thursday and close on the following Tuesday. World Book Day vouchers will be able to be used. We will be raising money for Comic Relief next week with the PTA selling noses and us all dressing-up in our onesies! The children in Year 6 are organising a cake sale on Friday afternoon so I hope you will join us for that.

Please remember that we always aim to work in partnership with you to support your child’s education so do not hesitate to contact us if there is something which concerns you or have any queries, we are always happy to listen and discuss issues.

Sarah Chaloner

Football competition.
On Wednesday, a group of children represented the school in a football competition at Burleigh School. Mr Morris was really pleased with the way in which they played and they did well.

Afterschool Club.

If parents are late children shall be sent to afterschool club. There will be a charge of £1.60p from 3.25pm until 3.45pm and £3.20p until 4.15pm to cover costs.
Special Mentions.

There is no Special Mention for Reception this week.

	Week Beginning 

	Year 1 – Rosie
Year 2 – Ellie-Mae
Year 3 – Lakshna
Year 4 – Oliver
Year 5 – Daniel
Year 6 - Faith
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Trinity Times

Sid the Swan
Sid the Swan was recently found in Holy Trinity’s infant playground on Thursday 16th January 2015. He was a lost baby swan(signet) who made himself at home in the junior garden. Miss Chaloner called the bird sanctuary. Meanwhile, Miss Hart and Miss Smith fed and gave him water. Sadly, on Friday 17th January 2015, Sid was taken by the Swan Sanctuary. The following week, Miss Chaloner was given an update about Sid the swan, she had found out that Sid had arrived safely at the swan sanctuary and is still resting.
Year 6 Assembly Review
Two weeks ago it was Year 6’s assembly which took place in the school hall on Friday 23rd January 2015. A lot of effort was put into it because we actually only found out what we were doing on the day of the assembly. Mr Morris is very last minute. We think it went well, considering the time that we had to practice our lines and parts.
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New Learning Behaviours
The first week back at school, Holy Trinity introduced new learning behaviours. There are eight of them. Each class took a vote on which characters they wanted to represent each behaviour. Here is the list of characters and behaviours:

*Concentration- owl

*Resilience- athlete

*Teamwork- bee

*Curiosity- puppy

*Independence- turtle

*Creativity- spider

*Reflection- Jesus

*Enjoyment- monkey

Every week we are focussing on a different behaviour and why we have been acting like it. Two weeks ago we were looking at concentration, last week we were looking at resilience and this week we were looking at teamwork. Next week we are looking at Independence and what we could do to be like the turtle.

By Jasmine, Lilith and Faith
